Markword, Theresa

From: Markword, Theresa

Sent: Wednesday, November 29, 2017 4:48 PM
To: CampusConnect

Subject: Measure H Newsletter - Fall 2017

Good afternoon, everyone. | am pleased to share that the first issue of the Measure H newsletter is available via the
following link:

http://www.shastacollege.edu/President/Bond/Bond%20PDFs%20and%20Docs/Measure%20H%20Newsletter%20-
%20Fall%202017.pdf

The newsletters will be published quarterly to provide bond-related information and to help keep you up-to-date on
construction/renovation projects taking place on our campuses. More detailed information can be found on the Bond
pages of the Shasta College website: http://www.shastacollege.edu/President/Bond/Pages/290.aspx.

Any suggestions you have regarding particular information you would like to see in the newsletters or on the website is
very welcome! Please feel free to email or phone me, or stop by to discuss your ideas. My goal is to ensure you have
the information you need to feel a part of this exciting time at Shasta College.

With thanks,

Theresa Markword

Bond Program Manager (Interim)
Shasta-Tehama-Trinity Joint Community College District
11555 OId Oregon Trail - Redding, CA 96003

700 Building (Room 745)

Phone: (530) 242-7699



